
 

 

 

 
10th October, 2016 

 
Dear Parent, Guardian, Auntie, Uncle, Granddad or Grandma, 
 

Our school parents & teachers group is in urgent need of your help 
 

We really appreciate all the support you give our fundraising events, but we really 
need some helping hands to organise and help run them too.  
 
This help could be in the form of: 

 Making suggestions for fundraising events that you may have been 
involved in elsewhere 
 Helping preparing for events ~ perhaps organising prizes or folding 
raffle tickets for our tombola 
 
 Running stalls at our ever popular summer or Christmas fairs 
 

 
If you are able to help in any way please complete the slip below and 

return to school or speak to a member of staff! 
Thank you for your continued support, 

 Friends of Sunnyside 
.................................................................................... 

YES!  I / We would love to help out with Friends activities. 
 

I/We could...................................................................... 

My child is.................................................Class ……….  

Signed.............................................................................. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


